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Michele King

From: Rea Freedom <realfre@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 10, 2024 4:06 PM
To: Board of Directors; Clerk of the Board
Subject: Pacheco comment
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*** This email originated from outside of Valley Water. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

The Pacheco Dam Project is flawed for many reasons

The Draft EIR must be redone. This will add expense and time to the project.

The environment will suffer as many native plants, insects, and animals will die

The cost of the project - weighed against the benefit is too high.

We don’t need this dam, the money could be used on other projects.

The Pacheco Dam must be stopped before the destruction, financial and time loss is greater.

Stop it now. Serious.

Rea Freedom

19760 Oakmont Dr.
Los Gatos, CA 95033
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